[

FOOTBALL
QUEEMNSLAND

MEMO 17 -23

To: Queensland Clubs

From: Football Queensland
Subject: Protect Our Game Relaunch
Date: July 4, 2023

EMBARGOED UNTIL 4PM TODAY, TUESDAY 4 |ULY 2023
Dear Clubs

Please find attached a letter from FQ President Paula Robinson and FQ CEO Robert Cavallucci
regarding the relaunch of the Protect Our Game initiative including the implementation of a
strengthened Three Strike Policy and a new reporting mechanism.

Also attached is a copy of the Three Strike Pelicy for your reference, which will come into effect
from next Monday, 10 July 2023 and will apply te all new incidents from this date,

End.
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